The City of Port St. Joe

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE
PWS # 1230545

DATE: 7-4-25

TO: Customers at: 106, 114, 116 Sailors Cove Dr.

The Precautionary Boil Water Notice issued 7-1-25 is hereby rescinded following the
satisfactory completion of the Bacteriological survey showing the water is safe to drink.

If you have any questions you may contact Larry McClamma at the Water Dept. at 229-
1421, 229-6395 or John Grantland at the City of Port St. Joe Public Works Office at 229-
8247.
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Larry McClamma, Plant Manager, Water Dept.
John Grantland, Superintendent, Public Works Dept.
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